
Contract No. HY/2014/09  

Central Kowloon Route - Ho Man Tin Access Shaft 

 

31 January 2019 

 

HMTS – Chinese New Year Greeting Visit to the Community 

To celebrate Lunar New Year, the Ho Man Tin Project Team held a visit to Ho Man Tin 

community on 31 January 2019. The Project team gave Chinese Scrolls “Fai Chun” to the 

stakeholders as a gift for Chinese New Year and wished them prosperous in the Year of the Pig. 

 

何文田 – 探訪社區送上新春祝賀 

何文田工程團隊於 2019 年 1 月 31 日訪問何文田社區，慶祝農曆新年來臨。工程團隊向區

內人士派發揮春並恭祝他們有一個繁榮昌盛的豬年。 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 


